
 
 

  KENNEDY VALVE 
1021 East Water Street 

Elmira, NY 14901 
Telephone: 607-734-2211 

 
2 Dec 2022 
 
Subject:  Price Increase 
 
To:  Kennedy Valve Fire Protection Products Distribution Team  
 
I’m writing to inform you of a price increase for all products.  Discounted items 
will be adjusted by decreasing discount by 4.5 points.  Net priced items on average 
will increase 7%.   
 
The price increase effective date is for all orders placed after the close of business 
on 20 Jan 2023.   
 
In the coming weeks we will be issuing you a new discount sheet and updated 
spreadsheets. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Kennedy Valve. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Barry O’Brien 
Global Sales Manager, Fire Protection & OEM 
 

 


